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Dr. Doug Ward, Principal Deborah Starr, Vice Principal

Thursday, January 30, 2014

Dear Families: 

It was a joy to see all the happy, smiling faces this morning as our students enter the doors here 
at Burch Elementary School. Hopefully, February will be better in dealing with weather issues. 
There are some reminders we would like to bring to your attention. They include:

 The Family That Reads Together, Succeeds Together Day will be on Friday, January 

31st, from 10:00 AM until 2:00 PM. Families & community members are encouraged to 

visit our school library and read to our children in a “themed” room. We look forward to 

seeing you, sign in at the front door and put on your visitors pass. If your child has their 

shirt, please have them wear it or a blue Burch Elementary shirt.    

 When the Mingo County School System is on a 2 hour delay, we open the front doors for 

our buses and parent drop offs  at 10:15 AM.  
 Our Burch Elementary 4-H Club is selling Strawberries, they are $28 for a flat and $16 

for 1/2 flat. Orders and money needs to be turned in by Feb. 9th,  they will be delivered 

fresh from Florida the first few weeks in March. If you want to place an order, please 

contact Mrs. Starr, these fundraisers help with 4-H Camp and other activities.
 We are once again participating in Jump Rope for Heart, we appreciate your support. 

 Our Cystic Fibrosis Fundraiser in currently underway, thank you for your participation.

 A reminder that if you drop your child off in the morning, breakfast is from 8:15-8:35 
AM  in the cafeteria for our first, second, third, & fourth grades. Kindergarten is at 8:35. 

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow for our The Family That Reads Together, Succeeds 
Together Day. Thank you for supporting our children and Burch Elementary School. 

Mrs. Deborah Starr
Asst. Principal    
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